
May 17, 2024

To the patients of Dr. Meghan Vaglio,

As we previously informed you, Dr. Meghan Vaglio is no longer employed 
with our clinic. A previous communication was sent to you to inform you of 
how to continue your care here at Johnson County OB/GYN.

However, because we believe the choice of healthcare providers should be 
left to the patient, the purpose of this letter is to clarify that Dr. Vaglio is 
actively practicing medicine at the University of Kansas Health System 
OB/GYN Olathe. If you would like to continue care with Dr. Vaglio, you can call 
913.588.1227 to make an appointment. If you prefer to continue care at 
Johnson County OB/GYN, you need not take additional action at this time.

Sincerely,

Drs. Lynch, Cooper, Pro�er, Piszczek and Williams


